
New Kindergarten Classes Added 
to BCA Zambia in January 
It has always been our goal to add a new kindergarten class to each of our 
schools every year in order to help as many children as we can. However, 
during the course of 2019, as we updated our sponsorship records, we found a 
significant amount of dropped sponsorships which caused a shortage in 
funds. Due to this shortage, the BCA leadership considered not adding any 
new students in 2020 in order to get caught up with the sponsorships’ 
shortfall. After prayer, and because of God’s faithfulness to provide for this 
shortfall in 2019, we are glad to report that a new class of kindergarteners 
were added in January at each one of our campuses in Zambia. Praise God 
for His faithfulness! Please pray for these new kindergarteners and all of the 
BCA Zambia students who began a new school year in January. 

Meet Some of Our New Kindergarten Students:

BCA Zambia Partner, Victor 
Chibangula, Coming to the U.S. 
Pastor Victor Chibangula from Zambia will 
be visiting the States 
in late February and 
early March. While 
here, Victor will be 
sharing at several 
churches in order to 
thank our partners 
and give updates. 

 

Save the Date! Eat to Feed 
on April 26, 2020 
Our annual Eat to Feed 
event in the Mineral 
Area of Missouri will be 
held on April 26, 2020 
from 1:00-3:00 pm. This event is always a 
fantastic time of food, fellowship, and raising 
support for our annual mission trip projects. 
This year, we are hoping to raise enough 
support for a community-wide feast/
outreach in a nearby village of Zambia, our 
annual pastors’ conference, as well as paint 
supplies for our school buildings in Zambia. 
Stay tuned for more details! 

 

Your Support 
Transforms Lives 
Your gift brings Christian education, food, 
and the Gospel of Jesus Christ to orphans 
and impoverished children, living in Africa. 
Give today: bcaministries.com/donate

Sharing the hope of Jesus with orphans and impoverished 
children through Gospel-centered Christian education.
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Idah Musonda (BCA Zambia North) 
Idah has a twin sister named Annie, and they live with their 
mother, who is a small scale farmer. The father left when the 
children where one year old, and he does not support the children. 
They have four older siblings, two brothers and two sisters. Their 
home has three rooms, and they typically have two meals in a day.

To sponsor a child, visit: bcaministries.com/sponsor 

James Chileshe (BCA Zambia North) 
James lives with both parents in a nearby village. Both his father 
and mother are small scale farmers. James lives in a two 
bedroom house with no concrete floor. His family typically has two 
meals in a day.

Alice Mofya (BCA Zambia South) 
Alice lives with her grandmother and grandfather. Her parents live 
in a separate city. Her grandmother is a small scale farmer from 
which she finds food to eat.

http://bcaministries.com/donate
http://bcaministries.com
http://bcaministries.com/sponsor
http://bcaministries.com/sponsor
http://bcaministries.com/donate
http://bcaministries.com

